
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Thursday, December 13, 2018 

 
HOT LUNCH: Holiday Meal  
 Chicken Alfredo Pasta  
 Hot Dog with Potato Rounds  
 Salad Bar  
 Milk  
  
BIRTHDAYS:   Minna Johnson  
  

1. Save Box Tops to help Gurrie! For every Box Top you turn in, Gurrie Middle School 
receives 10¢ back. Cut out Box Tops and save them in a ziploc bag, make sure they 
haven't expired, then drop your Box Tops into the collection bin at the Gurrie main 
entrance. Be sure to drop them off before winter break starts for a chance to win a 
gift card! 

 

2. Attention adventurers!!!  Gurrie's RPG Club will meet this Friday in the culinary arts 
room until 4 p.m.  This will be the last RPG Club meeting before winter break begins.  
Please remember to bring your character sheets and chromebooks. See Mr. Walsen 
or Mr. Schwartz for more information!  See everyone Friday! 

 

3. There will be an Early Act Meeting Monday after school in Mrs. Rupert's room 109. 
We will be discussing upcoming projects for the new year. All student are welcome 
to attend. 

 

4. There is an underwater robotics stem club meeting today in room 113 until 5pm. 
Please have a ride arranged as there is no bus. See Mrs. Halper if you cannot attend. 
 

 

 


